
Parks By-law Review Survey Results 

1. There were 20 respondents to the survey, and all Identify homeowners. 

 

a. Ward 1: 4 Respondents 

b. Ward 2: 9 Respondents 

c. Ward 3: 3 Respondents 

d. Ward 4: 1 Respondent 

e. Ward 5: 1 Respondent 

f. Non-Residents: 2 Respondents 

 

2.  How often do you visit a Tecumseh Park: 

 

a. Daily: 9 Respondents  

b. Weekly: 9 Respondents  

c. Monthly: 2 Respondents  

 

3. Which Park do you visit the most: 

 

a. Lakewood Park 

b. Lacasse Park 

c. McAuliffee 

d. Southfield  

e. Town Hall 

 

4.  Do you think the town should regulate the use of remote-control cars in 

Parks: 

 

a. Yes: 5 Respondents  

b. No: 10 Respondents  

c. No Response: 5  

d. Comments received for this question: 

i. As long as good behaviour rules. If these vehicles are run late at 

night or are really noisy then Council intervention may be 

necessary. 

ii. Parks are the perfect place for remote control vehicles. 

 

  



5. Do you think the Town should regulate Drone usage in Parks: 

 

a. Yes: 11 Respondents  

b. Comments for yes: 

i. Safety risk of flying drones into people. 

ii. It’s an invasion of privacy. 

iii. No overflight or close proximity of adjacent property 

 

c. No: 5 Respondents  

d. Comments for no: 

i. Where else could you use a drone but a park? 

 

e. Unsure: 4 Respondents  

f. No comments provided who indicated unsure. 

 

6. What are your thoughts on regulations on photos/video usage in public 

changerooms/bathrooms: 

 
a. Should not be allowed at all. 

 
b. Probably not a good idea to have those be allowed in 

bathrooms/changerooms. 
 

c. There shouldn't be any! 
 

d. Photos and videos should be provided in these areas. 
 

e. Yes.  There should be no photos or video usage in public 
changerooms/bathrooms. 
 

f. There should not be video or photo use in washrooms or changing 
facilities. 
 

g. There should be no cameras in bathrooms or changerooms. 
 

h. Pretty sure that’s against the law. 
 

i. May be a good vandalism deterrent. 
 

j. Regulations should be in place to prohibit. 
 

k. Do you mean safety and security photos/video or users taking 
photos/videos?  If the latter, absolutely not unless related to documenting 
criminal activity. 



 
l. There should be no video or photo usage in the bathrooms. Privacy 

concerns for others.  
 

m. Unsure - People that damage those areas should somehow be held 
accountable.  
 

n. I think that is a common sense issue.  No photos/videos in public 
bathrooms. 
 

o. Privacy is paramount and cleanliness is very important. times of use need 
to be discussed. 
 

p. Do not allow. 
 

q. outside the room should be ok.....entering and exiting video. 
 

r. 100% should not be allowed. 
 

7. Please provide additional feedback on the by-law: 

 

a. That's it? What about dogs in parks, which aren't allowed to run freely, but 

seem to anyway. Optimist Park is used as an off-leash park everyday. 

Larger signs need to be posted and people need to be fined. 

 

b. Personal privacy is important. Just because one lives beside a park does 

not give others the right to invade privacy. Mostly people are pretty 

courteous. I love all of our parks and am so grateful that these important 

green spaces exist in our increasingly traffic clogged town. 

 

c. Positioning at entrances and covering any vulnerable structures would be 

beneficial. Also insuring there is persecution of offenders including full 

public disclosure. 

 

d. Currently all parks seem clean, well maintained, lit, no current concerns. 

 

e. Thank you to all involved with our Tecumseh Parks. They are beautiful. 

Love the work that was done in Lacasse Park last summer. 


